
AVAILABLE THROUGH WVDA

RFID TAGS

FREE!
TAGS ARE 

The WVDA Animal Health Division has received 840 RFID identification 
tags from the USDA for distribution to WV cattle producers. These tags 
are no cost and for use in cattle only. A producer must have a premise 
identification number to request tags.

This can be obtained by calling 304-558-2214 or completing a form 
online at: https://agriculture.wv.gov/divisions/animal-health/
premise-farm-id/. 
 

Producers can request a minimum of 10 or up to 
100 of these free tags. 

Special requests for greater than 100 tags can be 
submitted, but tags can only be used at one 
premise.  

To request tags or for more information please 
contact WVDA’s  Animal Health Division at 
304-558-2214 or scan the QR code.


